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CMP News 

Birthday Book Club! 

Look for a book in your child’s folder 
the week of your child’s birthday. 

Fall 2012/2013 Class Registration 

The first day of the school year at CMP is Monday, August 19th. Class lists will 
be completed and sent out by August 9th.  Please be sure your child’s sched-

ule is confirmed through the office to ensure Fall classroom placement . 

Your Child’s Name 
Here! 

Please help us keep track of your 
children’s things.  Remember to 

label all of your child’s personal items 
including jackets, sweaters, changes of 
clothes, lunch boxes and water bottles. 

This helps with the nightly track down of 
items used during the school day that 

need to go home daily. 

Dates to Remember 

Thursday, July 4th - Closed for Independence 
        Day 

Friday, August 16th - CMP closed during the day 
      for Teacher in-service 

Friday, August 16th-   Open House 4-6pm 

Monday, August 19th - First day of Fall Session 

CMP Private Kindergarten 

We still have a few openings in our Private 
Kindergarten Class for the fall. 

Discover the Advantages of CMP’s Private 

Kindergarten 

In addition to our low student to teacher 
ratio, we also have an outstanding curricu-
lum in Reading, Writing, Language and Lit-
eracy, Speaking and Listening, Science, 
Math/Geography, Character Development,  
Developmentally Appropriate Practices. 

2013/2014 Kindergarten Fine Arts Program 

September/October – Gymnastics 

November/December – Music 

February – Woodworking 

March – Science 

April/May – Art 

Please see the office for more information. 

CMP will be closed on 

Thursday, July 4th, 2013 in 
honor of Independence Day!  

Have a great holiday. 



Vacation Requests 
Following six months of enrollment, 

vacation credit is one week per school 
year (September - August) for the 

child’s regularly scheduled program 
and tuition.  Credit will be applied to 
your CMP account at the end of your 

scheduled vacation week.  Please 
complete a CMP Vacation Request 

Form in the office two weeks prior to 
your vacation.  Thank you. 

CONNECT WITH CMP ONLINE 

Carmel Mountain now offers three new ways for you to get in touch with us 
online.  You can now receive the latest news and updates from the school 

on the following channels: 

Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/CMPSanDiego 

Twitter:  http://twitter.com/CarmelMtnPresch 

Pinterest: http://pinterest.com/carmelmpsd/ 

CMP Offers Before and After School Care 

CMP offers a wonderful before and after school program.  We 
have a low student-to-teacher ratio and provide homework help.  
We also have a fun summer camp for all school age students and 
siblings.  There are many fun field trips, and CMP  offers care on 

days when public school is closed.  We practice and reinforce 
core values: respect, caring, truth, sharing, giving and creativity.  

Stop by the office for additional information! 

Building the Foundation for  
Lifelong Literacy Success 

Carmel Mountain Preschool’s mission is to provide a loving, supportive, educational environment where 
children participate in programs that promote individual growth and a lifelong love of learning. 

Father’s Day Gift Card Winners: 

Jaden - 4B 

Alex - B/A 

Calliope - 9

. Teacher Winner: Miss Rachel 

We will have a Summer Fun Basket for the 
July drawing! Good Luck! 

Sunscreen 

Please apply sunscreen daily before your child arrives at 
school. Be sure to keep a labeled bottle at school with a 

signed permission slip for your child’s teacher to reapply it. 

TODDLER PROGRAM AT CMP (18-24 months) 

* Individual language & vocabulary development

* Increased opportunities for teacher/child interactions

* Developing independence and confidence

* Excellent potty training assistance

* Unit themes that provide cross curriculum

* Daily group time

* Outdoor Play

Summer Vacations & Tuition 

Before you pay your tuition, please stop by the 
office to check your balance.  If you are going 
on vacation or withdrawing from CMP for any 

period of time, please be sure to fill out a       
Vacation Request Form or Withdrawal Form 

two weeks prior to your time away. 

TUITION EXPRESS  CMP offers an easy way to pay your 
tuition either weekly or monthly by participating in our auto-

debit tuition express program.  Your child’s tuition can be 
linked to your checking account without any additional fee and 

paid on schedule through auto-withdrawal.    


